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Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday  5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10:45am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.30pm, Sunday 12.30pm 
Chin: Sunday 2.30pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Every Friday Assembly is online 

 
Fri 17 September 
End of Term 3 at 3.15pm 
 
Mon 4 October 
Start of Term 4 at 8.45am 
Mon 1 November 
School Closure - Report Writing 
Tues 2 November 
Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Fri 12 November 
Yr 6 Confirmation 
Mon 15-Fri 26 November 
10 Day Swimming Program 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE 2021 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
Mon 1 Nov Report Writing 

Dear Parents, 
Yesterday was a day filled with music and talent. Beginning with the Our Lady’s Got Talent show 
and ending with the Our Lady’s Disco. Thank you to all our many students who participated and 
show cased their many talents. I think Our Lady’s school students have the best dance moves after 
watching our students dance away to Dolly the DJ’s wonderful music. I would like to thank Ms Kriss 
Oliver (RE/Learning and Teaching Leader) for organising the Our Lady’s Got Talent show. A big 
thank you to Mrs Christine Carabott (Deputy Principal/Wellbeing Leader) and Mr Greg Woolford 
(Family School Partnership Convenor) for organising the Our Lady’s Disco.  
 
We have arrived at the end of another term and we look forward to next term with a renewed 
sense of hope. Throughout this unique term of lockdowns and online learning we have been called 
even more so to care for each other. Regardless of the upheaval and uncertainty that this lock-
down has created, with faith and love we as a school community have found the creativity and 
energy to successfully provide continuous learning opportunities for our students. In close collabo-
ration with you the parents the staff has worked hard to find ways to maintain the children’s moti-
vation and engagement not only to their learning, but equally importantly to each other and to 
their school. 
 
I would like to thank the Our Lady’s staff for their courage and tenacity, their collaboration, care 
and unswerving dedication to our beautiful students. You have been amazing and have once again 
inspired me and uplifted this school community. With our students as our inspiration, we have 
faced and traversed through this term together, giving our all to making sure that we have woven 
and sprinkled in amongst the angst and uncertainty much joy, moments of laughter, success, a 
feeling of unity and belonging, care and many, many sparkling moments which we hope will be 
etched in our students' minds when they look back on this term. 
A big thank you to Father Peter who has supported both myself and the school throughout this 
term. Father Peter sends his best wishes and hopes that the students, 
staff and parents of Our Lady’s all have a safe and relaxing holiday. 
 
This week is also the last for Mrs Tanya Majczak as she goes on ma-
ternity leave and prepares to meet her new bundle of joy. Thank you 
Mrs Majczak for taking on the role of intervention teacher for our 
junior classes this year. You have made a great difference to each and 
every child you worked with. They have all improved their reading 
skills and you have also created warm and trusting relationships with 
the students, building their self confidence and their wellbeing.  
We will miss so many things about you Tanya, but we are so happy 
for you and your family. On behalf of us all I wish you nothing but the 
very, very best as you and your family prepare to welcome your new 
baby boy. We look forward to meeting him in the new year. 

"Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, as faithful stewards of God’s grace in its various 

forms." 1 Peter 4:10  

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Holidays 

Hooray for holidays! 
Thank you, God, for holidays, and all the good things they bring. 

After you had created the world you rested, so you know how good holidays 
are. They are such a fun time!  

Help us to make them a happy time for our parents, too, and for all the people 
we share the holidays with. 

Please keep us safe. Thank you, God, for holidays! 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Peter D 3F 
Justin B 1K 
Sung Khun T 1L 
Emily K FJ 
Ms Cam Tu 
Aria W 4G 
Dao Lai Sa  D 4G 
Sally P 3E 
Olivia T 2N 
Ms Wendy 

Wishing our students, families and staff a safe and relaxing holiday. I 
hope that the holidays will give you the time and space to replenish 

your minds and your spirit.  

May God fill you with faith, love, trust, grace and peace so that we 
can all reunite next term feeling refreshed and renewed.  

Keep well and keep safe! See you in Term 4. 

A big thank you to all the wonderful students of Our Lady’s school. You 
should all be very proud of your achievements this term. You have 
shown that you are focused on learning and improving by participating 
in the online classes and uploading all the work your teachers required 
you to do. You also cared for and looked after each other and contribut-
ed to making this a successful term. 
Thank you to each and everyone of you for living out the Our Lady’s 
school Gospel values: 

In faith and love we are people of 
Justice 
Service 
Respect 
Peace 
Courage 
Compassion. 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2022 

 

Family Name: _    _____________________ 

 

Child/children’s names 

1.           2021 Grade:     

2.           2021 Grade:     

3.           2021Grade:     

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

And / Or 

Our new address:  ________ __________________      

                _____ 

Signed:           (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2022 
As we are beginning our preparations for 2022 we ask that parents let us know as soon as 
possible if their children are not returning to Our Lady’s next year. We have had many inquir-
ies about places for 2022 and we need to let these parents know if there are places for their 
children. We currently have a waiting list for Prep and several of the other year levels are full, 
with enrolment enquiries coming in. If your child is not returning in 2022 (apart from our 
current year 6 children) please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vi-
tal that you return this form as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 



 



 



 


